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transport_route

A way or course taken from one location 
to another for the purpose of 
transporting cargo and or passengers.

referenced_transport_means

Reference to a device or method used to 
convey people, goods, or other objects 
from place to place.

referenced_transport_service

A referenced service associated with a 
specified event during transport 
movement.

referenced_transport_event

A referenced significant occurrence or 
happening during transport.

logistics_transport_equipment

A piece of equipment used to hold, 
protect or secure cargo for logistics 
purposes.

logistics_transport_means

The devices used to convey goods or 
other objects from place to place 
during logistics cargo movements.

logistics_transport_movement

The conveyance (physical carriage) of 
goods or other objects used for 
logistics transport purposes.

logistics_location

A logistics related physical location 
or place.

logistics_package

A self-contained wrapping or container 
within which goods can be contained for 
logistics purposes, such as a box or a 
barrel which can be filled, partially 
filled or empty.

logistics_status

The information relevant to a condition 
or a position related to logistics.

transport_event

A significant occurrence or happening 
during transport.

transport_service

A service associated with a transport 
movement.

supply_chain_consignment

A separately identifiable collection of 
goods items to be transported or 
available to be transported from one 
consignor to one consignee in a supply 
chain via one or more modes of 
transport where each consignment is the 
subject of one single transport 
contract.


